COVID – 19 STATEMENT – NOVEMBER 2021
Due to the current restrictions and risk assessments that we have to follow in school, we have had to change some of the practices in the school.  This means that some of the information in the handbook is not relevant just now, but it will be once restrictions are lifted.
Unfortunately we cannot welcome you physically into school just now, but we aim to do so as soon as we can.
We are not able to bring the children in to the school in the morning if it is very wet so please ensure your child has a waterproof jacket each day.
If you need to contact the school please do this by email unless your need is urgent as the office is very busy.  Someone will respond to you as soon as they can.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Mrs Liz Laird
Headteacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]Stmarys_ps@midlothian.gov.uk
